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October 03, 2024 

Subject: TDSB Day in lieu of National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

Dear Child Care and BASP Partners, 

  

In alignment with TDSB’s Collective Agreement with CUPE, the TDSB will be providing 

specific employee groups, which include caretaking staff, with a day off in lieu of the 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on December 31, 2024. Please note that this 

day continues to be included in the Early Years Lease Agreement for child care and 

BASP partners and you may operate on this day as you usually would. TDSB will 

manage caretaking scheduling for this day and no permits or additional occupancy 

costs are required to access your leased space. If your program will be closed on 

December 31, 2024, we ask that you please let your school’s Head Caretaker know so 

that caretaking support can be redistributed as needed. 

  

Thank you, 

  

TDSB Facilities Services and Child Care Services 
  
 

 


